
“Meet our 
School 

Officer” 
Workshop

• on 11th October at 6pm in the 
Rua Hall
• Chance to meet our school’s 
officer, PC Darren Moore
• Find out how to help your 
child stay safe on the journey to 
and from school
• An opportunity to ask any 
questions and advice from the 
school’s officer
• Online and mobile phone
safety input
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